
11th June 2025 

David Cullinane TD 

Dáil Éireann,  

Leinster House,  

Kildare Street,  

Dublin 2  

Re: PQ31596/25 - St. Vincent’s University Hospital 

Dear Deputy Cullinane 

I refer to the recent query regarding the number of WTE Consultant Neurologists based at St. Vincent’s 

University Hospital in 2023, 2024 and to date in 2025. 

The relevant numbers are as follows: 

Consultant Neurologist 

Year SVUH WTE 

2025 5.23 

2024 5.23 

2023 6.23 

Yours sincerely 

____________________________ 

Cahal Flynn, 

Director of Operations. 



 

 

 


